
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – March 10 

Day 2                                

 

Junior prom approval forms were sent out to your parents in an email Tuesday night, March 

4th. If you don't want to print it yourself, Mr. Davis has them in room F-223. They are with your 6 

class officers and outside the main office as well. If you are taking a date from another school, 

make sure you get it to your date ASAP. Forms are due back by March 13th. Drop them in the 

box in front of Mr. Ritchey's office. Tickets are $90 each, and ticket sales are March 18th or 

19th in the evening in front of the main office from 6:30-8:30pm. 

Financial Aid: Tips and Tools for Juniors: Financial Aid Information Night is TONIGHT at 6:30 pm 

in the Black Box Theater. Information will be presented about completing the FAFSA, searching 

for scholarships and using financial aid and scholarship tools on the web. Although the 

presentation is most relevant to current Juniors, all are welcome to attend. 

Freshman and sophomore formal is on March 21st from 6:00 to 9:00pm. Ticket sales will take 

place before school in the HUB March 4th through March 7 for those students who turned 

permission forms into their grade-level offices by Friday, February 28. For more information, be 

sure to visit your class website or find your class officers.   

  

Game Club will meet on Wednesday, March 12th, right after school in G125.  The club runs until 

4:00.  You can take the after-school activity bus or have a parent pick you up at the 

flagpole.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Kornicki or Mrs. Mormello.   

 

Science Club will meet this week.  If you have any questions, please message Miss Baranoski 

on Remind.  

 

 


